
School Board Meeting:     July 14, 2008 
 
Subject:       Mileage Reimbursement Rate 

 

Presenter:       Chuck Klaassen 

 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Recommend board approval to increase mileage allowance from .505 to .585. 

 
 

DESCRIPTION: 
 

 
The Internal Revenue Service has increased the standard mileage reimbursement 
effective July 1, 2008.  The new rate will be .585.  This rate will be in effect through 
December 31, 2008.  There will be a new rate set on January 1, 2009.  District 877 has 
always followed the IRS rate.  Therefore we are making this recommendation to adopt 
this rate. 
 
 


